Adam Fishel

From: Vedder, Nadia K. (DOT) <Nadia.Vedder@dot.ny.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 5:10 PM

To: Adam Fishel

Subject: RE: 1096 Maifly Development 5 & 9 Freese Road Dryden, NY: Dryden Road Crosswalk
Attachments: TSMI_17-07_PSAP_Details_102417.pdf

Good afternoon Adam,

Thanks for reaching out regarding a new crosswalk at this intersection.

NYSDOT is in support of a properly located crosswalk with adequate sight distance in this area. We would be able to
provide more guidance as to the best location once sight distance measurements are provided. I've also attached details
from our Pedestrian Safety Action Plan, for our current signage & marking requirements.

Please reach out with any other questions or concerns. Stay safe & healthy!

Thanks,
Nadia

From: Adam Fishel <AFishel@marathoneng.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 10:49 AM

To: Vedder, Nadia K. (DOT) <Nadia.Vedder@dot.ny.gov>

Subject: 1096 Maifly Development 5 & 9 Freese Road Dryden, NY: Dryden Road Crosswalk

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected emails.

Good morning Nadia,

The Town has asked that the project consider installing a crosswalk across Dryden Road at the location shown in the
attached so to provide a crossing for individuals going between this project and/or the Monkey Run trail system and the
Town of Dryden’s Rail Trail System located up Mt. Pleasant Road.

Is this something the DOT would be in support of incorporating as part of this project, the future paving project of
Dryden Road, or not support it at all? If you can let me know by say Friday morning (10/16) we will include your
response in our submittal to the Town that day | would greatly appreciate it. Thank you!

Adam Fishel, PE, CPESC

Marathon Engineering

840 Hanshaw Road Suite #12 | Ithaca NY 14850
Office: (607) 241-2917

www.marathoneng.com




